
Published in the January 1958 edition of the journal, 

Landscape Architecture. It was written by George 

William Longnecker, who was Joseph Sherburne 

Elfner’s boss at the Univeristy of Wisconsin.

I found the reference on google books, and a 

Librarian at the Steenbock Library at UW was

kind enough to scan it for us.

Eric Elfner, October 2012


